

August 30, 2018

Dear St. John's Preschool Parents,

Thank you so much for your help

Help with childcare the night of the event.

On Friday, November 9th, St. John's Preschool will host its 15th Annual Spaghetti Dinner and Auction Fundraiser. Last year, this fundraiser made over \$12,000 for our preschool. We are hoping to top that amount this year! All of the money raised goes directly to the benefit of our children, and there is no greater benefit than that!!

In order to make this night successful we need your help! First, we are asking every parent to try and attend the spaghetti dinner and bring your family members and friends with you. Tickets will go on sale soon and quantities are limited. Information regarding the tickets will be sent home in your child's book bag in the coming weeks.

We are also asking for your help with the silent auction and on the night of the dinner. We need donations!! If you are able to get a donation from your own business, a friend's business or we have a list of places you can go...we need your help. There are also other areas where we could use your help. If you could help in any area, please check the appropriate spaces below. Please return this form to your child's teacher. I know that together, we can make this event a huge success for our preschool and our children. If you have any questions or if you need more information on how you can help, please do not hesitate to contact me at jodybee.sjp@icloud.com.

rame	Email:
Child's Class:	Phone #:
Serve on the auction committee	
Donate an item or service from Business name, item donated and	my own business estimated value:
Contact a business where I have Business name:	e a contact for a donation
Donate a dessert for the dinner	(No peanut desserts please due to allergies.)
• •	rchase items needed for the dinner. 00\$20.00\$25.00 \$other
We will be shopping	ng at Wal-Mart and Sam's Club, so a gift card to either would be great! Gift cards are needed by October 1st!